

Woman's Baptist Home and Foreign Missionary Convention Auxiliary of the General Baptist State Convention of NC, Inc.



September 15, 2022

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

We greet you in the matchless name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. On behalf of the Woman's Baptist Home and Foreign Missionary Convention (WBH&FMC) Auxiliary, our Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Fellowship invites you to join us for the 9th Annual Deaconesses Fellowship Workshop. The workshop will be held on Saturday, **October 15, 2022**, starting at 10 a.m. at Mt. Peace Missionary Baptist Church in Raleigh, NC. The workshop presenter will be **Dr. Linda Bryan**, board member and former Executive Secretary-Treasurer of the WBH&FMC Auxiliary and a retired professor from Shaw Divinity School. In addition to the workshop, an awesome skit will be presented by deaconesses from across the state that will refresh you and further enlighten you to what a deaconess should do and be as a servant leader.

The Fellowship theme is "Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Maintaining a Healthy Balance Between Church, Family and Work." Proverbs 3:5-8 says, "Trust in the Lord with all your heart…in all your ways acknowledge Him…He shall direct your path…it will be health to your flesh" (NKJV). This tells us to pursue guidance, advice, and counsel from God.

The registration fee is \$20.00. A registration form is enclosed for your convenience, or you may register online at **wbhfmconline.org**. The mailing address is listed on the form. Please indicate in the memo line of your check that this registration is for the Deaconesses Fellowship. The funds from the Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Fellowship will go to support the Youth Bible Camp.

Thank you for your support and your financial contributions. May the Lord continue to bless you real good.

Yours in Christ,

Joan Stephens

Deaconess Joan Stephens, Chairperson Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Fellowship

Lena G. Johnson Mrs. Lena G. Johnson, President WBH&FMC Auxiliary of the GBSC of NC, Inc.

Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Fellowship 9th Annual Empowerment Workshop

Theme: "Deacons' Wives and Deaconesses Maintaining a Healthy Balance Between Church, Family and Work."

Location of Workshop: Mt. Peace Missionary Baptist Church 1601 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Raleigh, NC 27610 Reverend Dr. J. Vincent Terry, Pastor

You may mail the form with a registration fee of \$20.00 per person to:
GBSC of NC, PO Box 28061; Raleigh, NC 27611
(Write on memo line of check: Deaconesses Fellowship)

NAME:	
ADDRESS	
CITY AND STATE	
HOME PHONE	CELL PHONE
EMAIL ADDRESS	
CHURCH AND PASTOR'S NAME	
MAILING ADDRESS IF DIFFERENT FROM ABOVE	
OFFICER IN CHURCH CIRCLE, AUXILIARY, CITY/COUNTY, DISTRICTYESNO	
POSITION(S) YOU HOLD	